
 
 
 

Village of Little Chute 
Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report 

October 31, 2015 
 

 
Summary of Site Visits & Correspondence 
 
Village Lanes:  On October 29, 2015, we visited Village Lanes to verify their grease trap 
installation.  The manager indicated that he was unaware of any installation schedule.  
We left a message with the site owner and the call had not been returned by November 1, 
2015. 
 
Village Limits:  We made several attempts to contact the facility owner during the month 
to confirm that the grease trap had been cleaned.  So far we have been unsuccessful.   
 
 Sites Requiring Grease Traps:  
 
Village Lanes (Install September/October 2015, Status Unknown) 
 
Reminder Letters to Send: 
 
Burger King 
Taste of the Windy City 
 
Site Visits 
 
5th Quarter 
Village Lanes 
Village Limits  


